Jennifer Brock
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From: Josh Perry
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 11:06 AM
To: Jennifer Brock
Cc: Central Permitting
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]RE: Minor remodel located at 716 S. Main St., Lillington, NC 27546

Jennifer,
Building and Zoning has been approved for this and it is ready for fire marshal review.

Thanks,
Joshua Perry

From: Ruby Thornton [mailto:rcthornton@Imht.com]

Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 10:54 AM

To: Josh Perry <jperry@lillingtonnc.org>

Cc: Ruby Thornton <rcthornton@Imht.com>; Jennifer Brock <jbrock@harnett.org>; Central Permitting
<CentralPermiting@harnett.org>

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]RE: Minor remodel located at 716 S. Main St., Lillington, NC 27546

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning Josh,

I just spoke with Jennifer Brock and she stated that she will need an email from you stating that the building plans for
716 S. Main St. in Lillington for the minor remodel have been approved. Once she receives that, the Fire Marshall review
can be done. Could you please notify her that the plans have been reviewed and approved?

Thank you

Ruby Thornton

Project Manager

LMHT Associates / National Restaurant Designers

3005 Carrington Mill Blvd, Ste 150

Morrisville, NC 27560

p:(919) 544-0087 ext. 155 f: (919) 544-9399

T'his e-mail message and any attachments to it are confidential and intended only for the named recipient(s). Use of this information is at the sole risk of the recipient and LMHT
Associates, P.A takes no liability for that use. Any other use, dissemination, copying or disclosure of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in

error, please destroy it and notify the sender immediately. LMHT Associates, PA is not responsible for any undetectable alteration, transmission or software error, conversion,
media degradation or interterence with this transmission

From: Jennifer Brock <jbrock@harnett.org>
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 10:34 AM
To: Ruby Thornton <rcthornton@Imht.com>; Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]RE: Minor remodel located at 716 S. Main St., Lillington, NC 27546




